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Seymour Community School District 

56th Annual District Meeting 

July 24, 2017 

 

Board President Tom Smet called the 56th Annual School district meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.   All 

members of the Board were present with the exception of Melissa Heins.  20 citizens were present.  The 

Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 

 

Attorney Robert Lubinski explained the purpose of the meeting and confirmed that the meeting was 

properly noticed in accordance with WI Statute 120.10. 

 

Attorney Lubinski asked for nominations for chairperson of the meeting. 

 

Pete Kempen nominated Tom Smet as chairperson of the meeting.  Jaime Inman 2nd the motion. 

 

Attorney Lubinski called three times for additional nominations.  There being none, Attorney Lubinski 

called for the vote.  The vote was unanimous in the affirmative.  Tom Smet was elected chairperson of 

the meeting. 

 

President Smet introduced Board Members, the Business Manager, the Superintendent, the School 

Attorney, and Board Support to citizens present at the meeting. 

 

Clerk Paula Rohm read the minutes of the July 25, 2016 annual meeting and budget hearing. 

 

Treasurer Jill Karweick read the 2016-2017 fiscal year Treasurer’s Report. 

 

Clerk Paula Rohm read the proposed 2017-2018 budget. 

 

Clerk Rohm introduced the budget resolution.  Be it resolved that the Seymour Community School 

District set the 2017-2018 Tax Levy at $6,036,767 Fund 10 General Fund, $1,050,080 Fund 30 Debt Fund, 

and $49,000 Fund 80 Community Service for a total levy of $7,135,847.  Chairperson Smet opened the 

meeting for discussion.  There being none, Chairperson Smet called for a motion on the budget 

resolution.  Mrs.Inman/Mrs. Schenk moved to adopt the budget resolution.  Chairperson Smet called for 

the vote.  The vote was unanimous in the affirmative. 

 

Chairperson Smet asked for any new business.  Citizen Bill Collar addressed the Board. 

 

Mr. Kempen/Mr. Mueller moved to adjourn the meeting.  Chairperson Smet called for the vote to 

adjourn the meeting. The vote was unanimous in the affirmative.  The meeting was adjourned. 

 

Paula Rohm, Clerk 

 


